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Falmouth Fire-EMS Responds to Fire on Pine Road 
 
On Saturday afternoon at 2:13 p.m. the Falmouth Fire-EMS Department was called to a report of a fire in a 
residence on Pine Road in Falmouth.  Crews arrived to find a fire in the attic of the residence.  Crews 
extinguished the fire and had to remove blown-in insulation in the ceiling to fully extinguish the smoldering 
areas.  The fire was contained to the attic area.  Pine Road was shut down for approximately 1 ½ hours while 
crews worked to extinguish the fire.  There were no injuries on scene.  All crews were clear of the scene by 
4:15 p.m.  Portland crews assisted Falmouth Fire-EMS on scene while Cumberland covered the Falmouth 
Central Fire Station. 
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